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February 25, 194k

To Deniel T. Malloy, Chief Warden, Inlend Fisheries and Game

Fiom Frank I. Cowan, Attorney General

I note the copy of your letter to Mr. Marshall bearing date
February 2ith end having to do with the time Ffor filing 1libels. I trust
Mr. Mershall will be able to mswer thls questien in @ manner that will
be of apsistance t0 the Fish =snd Game Department. However, I must warn
you that on some of these matters, the Attorney General's office cen .
sinply glve the best opinions mavellable and that there are no herd end
fast rules. When the legislature has mot set a specifie time in which .
a thing mnst be done, there will always be differences ¢f opirion as
to when 1t should be done.

Frank I Cowan
Attorney General
¥IC:e '
co: John G. Marshall, Esg.



